
Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rule to 

Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse 

 
On December 19, 2017, the Department of Safety and Professional Services submitted a proposed rule to the 
Wisconsin Legislative Council Clearinghouse pursuant to s. 227.15 (1), Wis. Stats. 
 

Analysis 
The proposed rules affect Chapters SPS 160 to 168, relating to substance abuse counselors, clinical supervisors 
and prevention specialists. 
 

Statement of Scope 
The scope statement for this rule, SS 080-16, was approved by the Governor on August 31, 2016, published 
in Register No. 729A1, on September 6, 2016, and approved by Secretary Dave Ross on September 19, 2016. 
 

Agency Procedure for Promulgation 
A public hearing is required and will be held on February 2, 2018. 
 

Agency Organizational Unit Primarily Responsible for Promulgating Rule  
Division of Policy Development, Dept. of Safety and Professional Services 
 

Agency Contact Person 
Sharon Henes, Administrative Rules Coordinator, Sharon.Henes@wisconsin.gov, (608) 261-2377 
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